
I am in favor of shutting down the cruel and dangerous mink industry. It is cruel because this animals are packed into small wire 
cages then killed for their fur. No one needs to wear fur coats and also inflict suffering on these poor animals. It is dangerous 
because minks are susceptible to Covid-19, which can transmit to humans. The crowding and proximity to humans encourage the 
transmissions of "Infectious zoonotic disease." If we left wildlife allow we'd be all better off and more humane.


